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Dear Healthcare Providers, 

The Alabama Department of Public Health is assessing the supply of rabies postexposure prophylaxis 
vaccine in Alabama’s emergency rooms and urgent care clinics. The goal of the survey is to better 
understand healthcare provider capabilities for acquisition and administration of the vaccine. 

We appreciate you taking the time to fill out this survey. It will take approximately 5 minutes. Your 

participation is completely voluntary and all information you give will be kept confidential. 

 

Survey link: https://redcap.link/ely56xcc 

 

If you have any questions about this survey or rabies prevention practices, please contact Dr. Dee Jones 

at Dee.Jones@adph.state.al.us or 334-206-2051. 
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